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December 10, 2018 

 

VIA IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Notice of Earth Station Remote Control Center Change 

IBFS File Nos. SES-LIC-20160317-00246 to 00248, 00251-00253, 00255-00258; 

SES-LIC-20170804-00861, 00864 to 00866; SES-MOD-20170804-00862 to 00863 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

 

By this letter, Spire Global, Inc. (“Spire”) provides notification to the Commission that Spire has 

changed its remote control center to 1825 33rd Street, Boulder, CO 80301 for the above-

referenced earth stations. 

Please contact me directly with any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

      /s/ George John  

 

George John 

Lead Legal & Regulatory Counsel 

george.john@spire.com 

+1-202-747-2619 


